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Deputy Alan Kelly,

No l Summerhill,
Nenagh,
Co Tipperary.

01't December 2O2L

s9483/21

PQ lmport (phone: ePQ lmport, email: Peter_Heffernon@heolth.gov.ie

To ask the Minister for Health when the new 33 extra beds in St. Michael's unit in South Tipperary
Hospitalwill be put in place. Alan Kelly

Dear Deputy Kelly,

Please note that currently these beds are unavailable to Tipperary University Hospital services as
consolidation works in this unit are ongoing. lt is expected that the beds will be available in e4
2022/Q72023.

Yours Sincerelv
Wl^-L',-

Ms. Maria Barry
GeneralManager

Tipperary University Hospital, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary, E9r Vy4o. Tet: o5z 6t77ooo.


